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Dear Chairman Principi: 

I am forwarding you the enclosed correspondence for your review from my constituent Steven 
Sullivan. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Andrew Billing in my Washington 
office at (202) 224-3643. I would like to thank you in advance for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

- 

Johnny Isakson 
United States Senator 



From: "nobody@www.senate.govl' <nobody@www.senate.gov> 
Date: 9/17/2005 9:25:38 AM 
To: webmail@isakson-iq.senate.gov 
Subject: BRAC expense 

<IP>68.216.187.23</IP> 
<APP>SCCMAIL 
<PREFIX>Mr.</PREFIX> 
<FIRST>Steven</FIRST> 
<LAST>Sullivan</LAST> 
<ADDR1>300 Pendleton Trail</ADDRl> 
<ADDR2></ADDR2> 
<CITY>Tyrone</CITY> 
<STATE>GA</STATE> 
<ZIP>30290</ZIP> 
<PHONE>770-487-2484</PHONE> 

<MSG>In view of the expense required to implement the current BRAC 
recommendations, has there ever been an audit of previous BRAC actions to 
ascertain the accuracy of projected cost savings? If so, how do I obtain a copy 
of those audit reports? I know the Government audits the results of OMB 
Circular A-76 studies, and so it seems prudent to me that the Government do the 
same with BRAC actions to give the taxpayer assurance in the integrity of the 
BRAC methodology for projecting cost savings. Also, why isn't the BRAC process 
structured so that previous BRAC savings have been set-aside to pay for the 
current BRAC process? Or is it?</MSG> 
</APP> 


